
Douglas  County  moving  next
week’s meeting
Due to an increase in projected public attendance, the Aug. 2
Douglas County Board of County Commissioners will be at the
CVIC Hall located at 1604 Esmeralda Ave., Minden.

Live streaming will not be available.

While the meeting will start at 10am, the vacation home rental
items will not be heard before 3pm. The Rancho Sierra project
will not be heard before 5pm.

The agenda is available online.
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